
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

7th March, 2019 
 

Certificates 
Teachers appreciate those students who work hard, do 
well at school or do good things for others. To show that 
teachers notice when students do well either 
academically or socially, teachers have awarded them 
certificates.  
 

7thFebruary 
Year 2: Roubeen 
Year 3: Yousef 
Year 6: Remas B. 
Year 6 Mad Minutes: Mira, Mariam (30 multiplication), 
Rimas K. (40 multiplication) 
IT: Y1: Simah; Y2: Laila; Y3: Muftah; Y4: Taher; Y5: 
Ibrahim; Y6: Sarah 
 
14th February 
Reception: Moftah 
Year 2: Lina, Mohamed, Reenad 
Year 5: Jana 
Year 6 Mad Minutes: Zain (30 division); Mira, 
Abdulrahman (40 division) 
IT: Y1: Khalifa; Y2: Ealiana; Y3: Yousif; Y4: Eyad; Y5: 
Mostafa; Y6: Narges 
French: Y3: Amna; Y4: Osama; Y5: Muftah, Saber; Y6: 
Yara, Sarah 
 
21st February 
Reception: Helena, Zainab 
Year 3: Estabruq 
Year 4: Dana S. 
Year 5: Haya 
Year 6: Mariam 
Year 6 Mad Minutes: Yara, Rimas K. (30 addition); 
Narges, Zain (40 addition); Sarah, Zaid (60 addition) 
 
28th February 
Year 1: Munjid, Osed, Faraj 
Year 2: Fatimah, Yousef 
Year 4: Alia 
Year 6: Yara, Rimas K. 
Year 6 Mad Minutes: Rimas K. Zaid, Hamida (30 
subtraction); Mariam, Meral (40 subtraction) 
IT: Y1: Osed; Y2: Tamem; Y3: Jad; Y4: Dana B. Y5: 
Mohamed Q. 
French: Y3: Talin; Y4: Dana B. 

 
Remember you are always welcome to come and watch 
the children perform in assemblies. Our next assemblies 
will be hosted by:  
7th March: Year 3 
14th March: Year 1 
21st March: Reception 
28th March: Nursery 
 
Production 
The rehearsals for the annual production are continuing 
and we are fast approaching the days of the 
performances.  Please 
encourage and help your child 
to learn all their words. All of 
our staff is occupied during 
rehearsals and cannot be 
spared to look after any 
younger children who are in 
school. Rehearsals have been extended to 3.15 so please 
remember to pick up your child at that time.  
 
Parent-Teacher Conferences 
The British School will be holding Parent-teacher 
Conferences on 23rd March. The purpose of these 
meetings is to discuss the progress of your child this 
term.  
 Your child’s teacher will inform you of the 
strengths and needs of your child and what you and your 
child can do to make the rest of the year successful. It is 
important that parents, staff and children work together 
to achieve this success.  
 Please phone or come to the office to book a time 
for your meeting. We look forward to seeing you there.  
 
Late Comers 
We remind you that your child should arrive in school 
before 8.00. Late comers miss out on daily routines and, 
in many cases, parts of the lessons. This puts them at a 
disadvantage. Anyone arriving after 8.30 must report to 
the office before joining the class. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Remember: Check out school photos on the school’s website            
                       www.britishschoolbenghazi.org 
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